
 

 

 
 

Fabulous Fall! 
 

Fall – a season God has splashed with awesome color.  We have learned a lot 

of “colorful” lessons this past month. In Bible History we continue to learn 

about God’s promises given and kept in Old Testament. 

The dark blue sky filled with stars to enumerable to 

count as God promised Abraham he would be the 

Father of nations is one of them! We continue to study 

the use  of color in Art as we made Kandinsky-Style pumpkins and water-color 

leaves.  We read, write, study math, history, and regions of the United States. And 

we continue to pray for our country, the Red, White, and Blue, as our people 

prepare for another presidential election.  We pray for each other. And we pray for 

all of you, too! 
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3K NEWS 
October has been a month filled with fall fun for 3K. 

We’ve been busy learning about apples, pumpkins, 

nocturnal animals, and God’s wonderful creation. We 

even completed our own creation book that we 

illustrated and took home to share with our families. 

When we learned about nocturnal animals, we used 

flashlights to search for them in our classroom. We 

found a bear, a bat, a racoon, and even a skunk. When we learned about apples, we 

made apple pie for snack time. Thank you, God, for fall fun.   

Blessings! ~ Mrs. T 

 “News from Your School” 
November 2020 

Good Shepherd Lutheran School, 10611 Hwy 13 South, Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54494                                                                    
PH: 715.325.3355   WEB: 1goodshepherd.org/school/ 

Email: 1goodshepherdschool@gmail.com 
 

Thank you, Mr. Fregien, for the 

picnic table! It is a nice addition to 

our outdoor space! 

SPECIAL REMINDER: To reduce the number 

of people in the building during school hours, 

please try to wait until after 2:30 pm, if 

possible, to come into the building to drop off 

and pick up anything you may need.THANKS! 


